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17/03/2025

MR Enzo Allara
13 King AVE
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I note that the revised DA still seeks to create a deeper navigation channel for larger boats
despite the fact that the revised DA no longer seeks permission for access to larger boats. If
the access for larger boats has been withdrawn, why then is there a requirement to still create
a deeper navigation channel. I watch the boat movement from the current marina everyday
and it seems to me that all of the current fleet of boats using this marina have no trouble in
entering or leaving the marina or surrounding area.
Further dredging will not only destroy the already endangered Posidonia seagrass but will
also have a detrimental effect on the natural sea life habitats and eco systems.
Further dredging is very difficult to justify and should NOT be allowed.
Thank you for considering my concerns.

Enzo Allara AM




